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Director’s News
	Bunny Pictures are up and running on the website. Please make sure you check them out.  


WEAR GREEN on March 1st 
Also, we will have our St. Patrick’s Day parties on Friday March 15th during afternoon snack time. 
EGG HUNT on March 27th … Please donate eggs and Candy no later than March 22nd … Please remember NO NUTS!!!  

Easter Parties on March 28th 

Good Friday and PC is Closed on March 29th 
NO DOUBLE PARKING allowed. It is illegal to block an “emergency lane.”  This is in place for you and your child’s safety. 
And please for safety: parents should get out of the car to buckle their child in and children are not allowed to walk or play/run  in the parking lot during pick up traffic. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call/ text on the remind app anytime. 
May God continue to keep us all safe and healthy. Ms. Neven- Director
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Caroline ..infants….March 1st 
Grant S ……A/S… March 7th
Pierce…2’SII … March 2nd 
Marielle I …PKII ….March 7th 

Avery …infants…. March 8th 

Livia….PKI …March 12th 

Lawton ….3’S …March 20th 

Phoebe…3’s….March 21st 

Maren…2’s I …March 23rd 

Perola…. 3’s … March 31st 
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 We have a special holiday this month… Happy St. Patrick’s Day on the 15th!!! 
The infants are growing fast and really enjoying all of the special floor play/ BUGGY RIDES and tummy time. 
We read books daily and have weekly sign language. As the weather warms up, we are excited to go on more buggy rides!

As always thank you for letting us care for your precious angels!

Ms. Carol, Ms. Veronica, Ms. Neek and Ms. Raquel   
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The Toddler room children and teachers had tons of fun decorating the room for Valentine’s Day!

Check out our creative Artwork in our classroom😊 
We will continue with our letter unit, in which children decorate the room with different crafts having to do with the letter they are focusing on that week.

As always they have been practicing sharing, nice manners, shapes, colors, letters, as well as working on St. Patrick’s Day projects.  

God bless, 
Ms. Lena and Ms. Tamara 
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Tales from the Two’s I
I am so excited about working with the 2’s class and I really love see your child grow.  We will be working on Letters Q, R, S and review number s 1 to 13 this month. 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day to all the 2’s families! 

We are looking forward to the warm weather so we can go outside and enjoy the playground. 

I love my little angels so much and I enjoy every minute with them. 

Love,
Ms. Rupal 
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Hello Parents
We are extremely excited to be your child’s teachers, we enjoy working with the 2’s class. we love each one of them and enjoy seeing them learn and play. 

WOW can’t believe it’s March already. We are hoping for a great weather so we can go and play outside more!!!

This month we will be having fun with Zoo animals, St. Patrick Day, Reptiles, Easter and all the Seasons.

This month your babies will learn about the letter “R” and numbers 13-14.  We will have our parties on March 15h at 3:00 p.m. please have your child wear green!

God bless you all, 
Ms. Darqueta and Ms. Eirini 
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This month we will continue learning our letters. We will learn the letters Q-S and the number 13. We will also review the letters A-R and numbers 1-13.
This month we will celebrate St. Patrick Day party on March 15th at 3:00 p.m. Make sure you wear green ( 
Just for fun write down some of the letters we learned so far “ A/Q”, then have your child tell you what they know!! 

Love,

Ms. Tigist, and Ms. Amani
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St. Patrick’s month is here. This time We will be learning letters Q and S and reviewing letters A-R and numbers 1- 13 

Wednesday March 15th St. Patrick’s Day party.
 Have a great month and God bless you all 

Ms. Andrea and Ms. Hannah P 
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 Hello Prek 2 Parents!

We are going to be marching through a review of our letters and increase our number recognition this month. In the next few weeks, we will begin working on sight words- so please incorporate ways to review letters at home as well. I can’t express how proud I am of these children. They work so incredibly hard. Have a happy and healthy March!
Stay Blessed, 

Ms. Jennifer, Ms. Payal, and Ms. Rarah 
[image: image12.jpg]



March Birthdays 








